
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

DATE: July 21, 2015 
 
TO: Regional Workforce Board Executive Directors 
 
FROM: Lois A. Scott, Chief, Bureau of One-Stop and Program Support 
 
SUBJECT: Administrative Policy No. 68 for the Reemployment and Eligibility Assessment (REA) 

Program 
 

The purpose of this memorandum is to provide the Regional Workforce Boards (RWBs) with an 
updated policy for the REA program. The attached Administrative Policy No. 68 updates and 
replaces Final Guidance No. 068 issued January 6, 2011. 
If you have any questions, please contact Marcie Mullins at marcia.mullins@deo.myflorida.com 
or (850) 245-7422. 
 
cc: Mike Lynch 
 Trina Travis 
 Tisha Womack 
 Shila Salem 
 Angela Feeser 
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